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Nashington D.C. �-- Fourth District Congressman Nick J. Rahall, today

announced that the State of west Virginia is in line for $7.4 million in

federal grant money.

Five projects in the Fourth Congressional District stand to be approved

in the coming weeks. They are:

7 Jenkins�Jones �- $400,000 for a sewer system

Mercer County -- $400,000 for a number of projects that will
be determined by the County.

Princeton ---- -- $400,000 for Housing Rehabilitation and sewens in
 i two neighborhoods. 7

Mullens ------ -- $225,000 for Housing Rehabilitation.

Logan County �-- $400,000 for water projects in the Chapmanville
area.

Wyoming County - $400,000 for several projects, determined by the
County.

"These projects, funded by the Department of Housing and Urban Develop-
ment, will provide Southern west Virginia with much needed federal dollars

that in turn will create jobs and economic growth," Congressman Rahall said.

"The planning and development councils of Region 1 and 2, have been

very helpful in our obtaining these grants," iRahaTl went on to say.

"Through the continued efforts of many fine people, I am hopeful we will be

able to continue the growth of Southern west Virginia."
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